COPY.
Llopd's Register of Shipping.

71, Fenchurch Street, E.C.3.

6th April, 1057,

8T
' Dear Sirs,
I am Lo receipt of your letter of the 18th

ulliime respectins the motorship "HORA MAERSK", from which

- 1t 1s noted that the new Owners have decided to repair
K and recommission this vessel to the Soclety's classiflcation,

2obh In the circumstences it is proposed to retain

the particulars of the vessgel in the fortheoming editiwm
~0d of the Soclety's Hegister Book, and I shall therefore be
pefd

glad if you will kindly advise me should the Owners!
present intentions not materialise.
I am, Dear Sirs,

Yours falthfully,

Clerk to the
Classification Committees

@ 2020




